
 
 

BELL CANADA CRAFT & SERVICES BULLETIN – April 8, 2019 
 

 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL CRAFT & SERVICES MEMBERS 
 
 
  

‎Sisters and Brothers, 
 
On Friday afternoon, the Union received notice from the Company that they 
intend to declare a surplus of approximately 82 Regular employees who are 
covered under the Memorandum of Agreement on Force Adjustment in the Bell 
Canada Craft & Services Collective Agreement.  
 
We have asked the Company to provide us with the names and locations of those 
affected and we are working to set up a meeting with the Company and the 
Bargaining Committee.  
 
We know that this announcement will be distressing to the membership and we 
appreciate that the members will want as much information as possible. 
 
As per the MOA, the Union and Company are to meet to discuss this issue and 
once we do that we will provide further details.  
 
Thanks for your patience while we work through this.    
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Maureen Dawson       Alain Portelance  
National Representative      National Representative  
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